
PRE-PRIMARY 

FIELD TRIP REPORT 

On 12.09.24 (Thursday), Classes LKG AND UKG embarked on an exciting field 

trip to the Fire station at JubileeHills. The trip aimed to educate children 

about Fire safety and provide a fun filled experience in a natural setting. 

At Fire station, children were greeted by friendly fire fighters who showed 

around the fire station. They explained the different equipment and vehicles 

used in firefighting, including the fire truck with rescue materials. The 

children enjoyed trying on firefighters’ helmets and learnt about the 

importance of fire safety. 

The Field trip was a huge success, providing valuable learning experiences 

and memories for children. They gained insight into the critical work of 

Firefighters and enjoyed the trip. 

Children thanked the Fire station crew for their hospitality and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                    

NURSERY - FIELD TRIP REPORT 

On 13.09.24 (Friday), Students of Nursery class embarked on an 

exciting field trip to the KBR Park at Jubilee Hills.  

The trip aimed to provide a fun and interactive learning experience   

for children, exploring nature and promoting physical activity. The 

children enthusiastically moved around the park developing their 

gross motor skills. 

 Children showed curiosity and interest in seeing the Peacocks  

around. During the picnic, students practiced social skills, sharing 

food with friends. 

The Field trip was offering a unique learning experience outside the 

classroom. The children had wonderful time and enjoyed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


